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One employee working at the head office building of Mandom Co., Ltd. (Osaka City, Osaka Prefecture) was 

tested as positive for COVID-19 on the afternoon of Tuesday, August 4. 

 

The employee had a cough/shortness of breath on August 1 (Saturday), and received a PCR test on August 2 

(Sunday) and was confirmed as positive on August 4 (Tuesday). The employee is currently receiving medical 

treatment at home. The employee has not been working since July 29 (Wednesday), and there is no person who 

had close contact. 

 

The employee and the other employee who was reported as positive for COVID-19 yesterday were in the same 

workplace, but their last contact date was July 17 (Friday) and no further contact was made. The shared space and 

the office site in which the two employees worked were disinfected on August 5 (Wednesday). In addition, all 

employees at the relevant workplace will be working from home until Sunday, August 16. <Our summer vacation 

period: August 11 (Tuesday)- 14 (Friday)> We will continue to take necessary measures in cooperation with the 

public health center in charge. 

 

We will continue to strive to prevent the spread of infection by giving top priority to ensuring the health and safety 

of our customers, business partners and our employees. 

We would like to ask for the understanding of all stakeholders. 
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